
 



 
Home Learning Challenges! 
              

We published 98 Home Learning Challenges during 
the summer 2021 – everything from making sock puppets 
to mini Olympics, and curating your own museum to 
making slime!  

 
Find them all here: 
https://bit.ly/SCUHomeLearningChallenges1-98  

 
 
 
 
We published 5-part collections of challenges themed around the seven 
continents of the world!  
 

Find them all here: https://bit.ly/CUContinentsChallenges  
 

 
 

 
 

We published collections of Home Learning Challenges for the school holidays.  
Find them here: 
 
Christmas holidays: 
https://bit.ly/SCUWinterHomeLearningChallenge2020  
 
February holidays: 
https://bit.ly/SCUFeb2021HomeLearningChallenge  
 
Easter holidays: 
https://bit.ly/SCUEaster2021HomeLearningChallenge  
 
Spring holidays: https://bit.ly/SCUSpring2021HomeLearningChallenge  
 

 
  
We also published a series of Home Learning Challenges focusing on 
essential life skills we believe every child and young person should be 
developing. These were published on our social media channels on a 
Monday and Friday during Term Time.  
 
Find them here:  https://bit.ly/SCUWeeklyEssentialSkillsChallenges  
 
 
 
 

To claim your CU credits, see below… 
ATTEND A SHEFFIELD SCHOOL (or be part of our Home Education scheme): you’ll need to 
have a CU Passport to Learning, then click this link - https://bit.ly/claimSCUcreditsbeyondSheffield  
ATTEND A CU SCHOOL IN ANOTHER AREA: Contact your local CU centre or school for the CU 
Activity Stamp Code to enter into CU online to claim your credit/s (Sheffield families please note: 
Sheffield CU does NOT yet use CU Online) 
 

https://bit.ly/SCUHomeLearningChallenges1-98
https://bit.ly/CUContinentsChallenges
https://bit.ly/SCUWinterHomeLearningChallenge2020
https://bit.ly/SCUFeb2021HomeLearningChallenge
https://bit.ly/SCUEaster2021HomeLearningChallenge
https://bit.ly/SCUSpring2021HomeLearningChallenge
https://bit.ly/SCUWeeklyEssentialSkillsChallenges
https://bit.ly/claimSCUcreditsbeyondSheffield


 
 



 
 

 
 
To keep up to date with all our Sheffield CU news, events and activities, why not join our email 
Parent/Carer Mailing List? Just email us via CU@sheffield.gov.uk and ask to be added. 
 
Have you ‘liked’ and ‘followed us yet? 
 
 www.facebook.com/SheffieldCU  
 
 

www.twitter.com/SheffieldCU  
 
 
www.instagram.com/SheffieldCU  

mailto:CU@sheffield.gov.uk
http://www.facebook.com/SheffieldCU
http://www.twitter.com/SheffieldCU
http://www.instagram.com/SheffieldCU


 
 
 



                                                  

     

It’s back! Spark a love of reading even in the most reluctant reader with 
the free online Winter Mini Challenge. Unlock rewards for reading and find 
fun activities on our dedicated children’s website. The Winter Mini 
Challenge is an online, bitesize version of The Reading Agency’s annual 
Summer Reading Challenge. The Reading Agency are delighted to extend 
the theme into the Winter Mini Challenge. With the holidays approaching, 
now is the time to discover the joy of reading or to build on good reading 
habits!  
 
How to take part… 
Sign up for FREE at www.wintermini.org.uk  
Read at least 3 books and log your reads on the website 
Download your certificate on completion 
 
To collect your CU credits… 
Take your certificate (or a screen shot) to your local library 
Ask them to sign your Passport to learning and add your details to their CU 
register 
  

http://www.wintermini.org.uk/
http://www.wintermini.org.uk/
http://www.readingagency.co.uk/
http://www.wintermini.org.uk/


   
 

 
 
 

FREE activity for all the 
family in Sheffield City 

Centre this Christmas and 
New Year! 

Santa’s Study - 25th Nov to 24th Dec 
Brearley Bear’s Collectibles – 25th Nov to 7th Jan 

Turn over to find out how to 
collect your CU credits in 

your Passport to Learning… 



 
 
 
 



  



      





 
 



 
 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 


